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 A member asked that we place this topic on the agenda for discussion.  
The subject of the discussion has to do with who should receive BOE emails, 
who should respond, and how this should take place.  We should keep in mind 
that any correspondence between the BOE and the community needs to be 
archived as this information is attainable under FOIA.   

 


